
• 
August 4, 1982 

Robert Grant 
Director 

association of university and college employees 

Employee Relations Dept. 
HAND DELIVERED 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

Re: Possible BCGEU picket lines 

This is to inform you, under Artic l e 17.0l(b) of our colle ct i ve agree-
ment, that the Executive of AUCE Local 1 considers as bona fide any 
picket l ines set up at UBC or VGH by the British Columbia Government 
Employees Union. · 

Yours very truly, 

• £~(IN\ ~r l 
Suzan Zagar 
Vice-President 
AUCE Local 1 

• 
•202-6383 Mtrmorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 

Telephone: 224-2308 


